
UNDERHILL HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

 

  
2023 was a BUSY YEAR!  Here are some of the projects we undertook in 2023. 

 
Our July Blueberry and Ice Cream Social was a huge success! 

Mark your calendar now for July 21, 2024! 

 

 

 

 

 

HISTORY PROJECTS 

• Oral History Project – Over a dozen elders have been interviewed about their lives over many 

decades in Underhill by our indomitable Jean Archibald, with some assistance from Judy 

Boardman.  These audio interviews will be available on our website and will be transcribed and 

archived. 

• Website – Check out our revamped website, underhillhistoricalsociety.org, which has been 

upgraded and is being managed by Eli Dandurand.  And follow us on Facebook. 

• Interactive Map – Also check out the Interactive Map on our home page, created and managed 

by Steve Webster.  Click on a symbol, and you’ll be able to read about our 15 original 

schoolhouses, dating from 1787–1953, and 42 historic structures.  More historic sites will be 

added as more research is completed. 

• Underhill Flats History Project – This 6-month project will produce a Flats booklet for 

distribution by Town Meeting Day.  It covers 42 sites and subjects in Flats history from 1800–

1950, researched by Gary Irish, with contributions by Steve Webster, John Connell, and Johnny 

Connell.  An Underhill Flats display board has been completed by Roger Frey and Tim Durbrow 

and is on display in the Old Schoolhouse. 

 

Please help with donations so we can continue our research projects and      

on–going maintenance of the Old Schoolhouse. 
 

Our meetings are the 2d Wednesday of each month Join us, it’s fun! 
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